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To Whom it May Concern 
 
I am requesting that. in the course of the upcoming redistribution of Australian federal electorates, 
consideration be given to changing the name of the electorate of Denison to Inglis Clark. 
 
Andrew Inglis Clark was one of the most important founders of Australian democracy as we now 
know it.  Most of his contemporaries and colleagues in the movement to establish our federal 
democratic structures have been commemorated by having federal electorates named after them.  
It is time that such an honour devolved also on to Inglis Clark.  Denison, named as it is after a 
colonial governor who was publicly opposed to the spread of democracy in the colony, would seem 
to be the most appropriate electorate to be named for him. 
 
I hope and trust that serious consideration will be given to this request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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